
Physicians for Prevention of Gun Violence (PPGV) is pleased to
host the following virtual presentation:

Current Status of Firearm Injury Prevention:
Research and Practical Ways to Keep Patients

Safer

Speakers:

Rebecca Cunningham, M.D., Professor, Emergency Medicine,
Vice President for Research, University of Michigan

Patrick Carter, M.D., Associate Professor Emergency Medicine,
Co-Director, Institute for Firearm Injury Prevention,

University of Michigan

Wednesday, October 27th, 7 P.M. Via ZOOM

Click here to register

Presentation will be followed by a brief period of questions and answers.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUlc-ipqTMiEtaFUt9_3KzFGLpFAVz-xC0Z

